
Rep. Mike Freiberg
Chair
House Elections Committee

January 5, 2023

Dear Chairman Freiberg:

I strongly support H.F. 28, offered by Rep. Frazier,  that would restore the right to vote to individuals convicted of a felony upon completion of any term of incarceration imposed and executed by a court for the offense.  These people have served their time and should not have their constitutional right eradicated.

I hope that you and your committee will support this effort on January 11.  Thank you.


Sharon Tornes
Woodbury, MN
